
NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING LAW 
MINNEHAHA CREEK WATERSHED DISTRICT 

BOARD OF MANAGERS 
TOUR OF ARDEN PARK, EDINA, MINNESOTA 

To Whom It May Concern: 

BE IT KNOWN THAT, Minnehaha Creek Watershed District Board of Managers will be 
touring Arden Park in Edina, Minnesota along with Hennepin County Commissioner 
Chris LaTondresse and other interested parties, on Wednesday, May 5, 2021 from 11 
a.m to noon. Arden Park is located at 5230 Minnehaha Blvd, Edina, Minnesota 55424.

Dated this 29th day of April, 2021 
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